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From the office: 
We hope that everyone will join us this month, 

Wednesday the 17
th

, for our annual Holiday Program.  

The evening will start out with a wonderful night of 

performances. Afterwards, we would like you to stay 

for refreshments. While you are enjoying dinner and 

good friends, you can stroll through your child’s 

room and speak with their teachers.  I’m looking 

forward to seeing you. It’s always wonderful to have 

families be part of our tradition.  

 

  -    Donna Kolberg, Director 
  

      

The “Cuddle Bugs”  
The holiday season is a wonderful time to 

celebrate. Make your family’s holiday 

celebrations more peaceful by considering your 

children’s needs and by involving them in the 

preparations. 

- Ms. Jolene 
 

The “Terrific” 

Twos 
This month our Twos will be exploring the 

theme “We Can Go”. We are also going to 

learn the color green and the shape of the 

square. Working with real objects in hands-on 

activities, we will develop the skill of 

classification. We wish for everyone to have safe and 

happy holidays and a blessed new year.  

- Ms.Gloria 

 

The “Butterflies” 
This month we will learn all about the 

many ways people travel. We will 

introduce new concepts on moving 

things and holiday spirit. We will 

introduce the concept of Fast and 

Slow, the color Green and the 

rectangle shape. Our numbers are 5-7 and the letters 

J, K and L will travel with us. Parents are always 

welcome to volunteer and share any traditional ways 

your family celebrates during the holiday season.  
Ms. Charo 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The “Amazing” After 

School Bunch 
This month we celebrate many fantastic holidays. 

What better way to do so than to put on a show. The 

After Schoolers will be entertaining all who come to 

the Small World I Holiday Program on December 

17
th
 at 6:15 PM. We can’t wait to see you 

there. Also, we have many fun activities 

planned for the school break.  

 - Ms. Angiie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fill Our Sled: 

 

Bring in can goods to donate towards our food 

drive. Thank You! 


